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PORTAGE TOWNSHIP, ST. JOSEPH COUNTY 
TOWNSHIP BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Township Board of Portage Township, St. Joseph County, 

Indiana ("Township") will meet and conduct a public hearing at 5:00 p.m. on April 15, 2025, at 
the Township Office, 340 Columbia Ave., South Bend, Indiana. 

The purpose of the public hearing is to consider an appropriation in an amount not to exceed 
$4,000,000 from the proceeds of the Township's General Obligation Bonds of 2025 ("Bonds") and 
investment earnings thereon.  The funds to meet such additional appropriation are to be provided 
by the issuance and sale of the Bonds by the Township. 

The foregoing appropriation is in addition to all appropriations provided for in the 
existing budget and tax levy. 

Taxpayers of the Township appearing at said meeting shall have the right to be heard in 
respect to said additional appropriation.   

Dated March 28, 2025. 

 
PORTAGE TOWNSHIP, ST. JOSEPH 
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